

#### 5580 Riverdale Road, College Park, GA 30349 770-994-4005 (phone) 770-994-4009 (fax)

Mr. Blackwood, Principal

Mrs. Turner, Assistant Principal

## March 9th, 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

West Clayton Elementary School is a Title I school, and as the parent/guardian of a child attending a Title I school you are an important part of the Title I team. Your input is vital in the planning and implementation of the parental involvement program and activities in our school. The focus of all Title I programs is to help eligible students meet the same high academic achievement standards expected of all children, regardless of their socioeconomic status and background. The following survey is confidential and will be used to assist us with future planning for parental involvement activities and events at West Clayton Elementary School. We appreciate your feedback and thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. Every parent will receive a hard paper copy of the spring 2017 survey. Also, in case you prefer to complete the survey by way of computer, provided below is an anonymous survey link in which you can provide your feedback. All surveys may be returned to Mr. Hatcher in the Parent Resource Center, or mailed to West Clayton Elementary School 5580 Riverdale Road, College Park, Ga. 30349, or completed online at (website). Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Monroe Hatcher

WCES Parent Liason

(770)994-4005

monroe.hatcher@clayton.k12.ga.us

# **Anonymous Survey Link**

A reusable link that can be pasted into emails or onto a website, and is unable to track identifying information of respondents.

http://clayton.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV\_eg38RcHmsbGxvAp



## 5580 Riverdale Road, College Park, GA 30349

770-994-4005 (phone) Mr. Blackwood, Principal

770-994-4009 (fax)
Mrs. Turner, Assistant Principal

March 9th, 2017

# **Spring Survey Distribution Letter**

The Spring Survey was distributed to parents the following ways:

- Sent home with Students on March 9<sup>th</sup>, 2017
- Posted on School Website on March 9<sup>th</sup>, 2017

Principal

- Copies were placed in the front office from March 9<sup>th</sup>, 2017– May 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2017
- Advertised on the school marquee from March 9<sup>th</sup>, 2017– May 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2017
- Copies are also available in the Parent Resource Center throughout the school year.

to contact Ed Bl	ackwood at (770)9	94-4005 or via	email: william	.blackwood@cla	<u>ayton.k12.ga.us</u>
E151 1 1					
Ed Blackwood,					

If you have further questions about the Spring Survey or how it was distributed, please feel free